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Tottenham Foodbank
Tottenham Town Hall
Town Hall Approach Road
London

N15 4RY

info@tottenham.foodbank.org. uk

Wednesday, 14 July 2021
Mr lan Scotchbrook
South Harringay School
Pemberton Road

London
N4 1BA

Dear Mr Scotchbrook,

As our most frequent donor, we felt it was time to honour your school’s commitment to
the local community via our services.

It may interest all your amazing donors to know that, since our inception in August 2019,
we have received donations from South Harringay School on six occasions, of which the
total weight was 880.5 kg. This equates to between 35 and 62 food parcels depending on
the size of the family.

Considering how long schools were shut in 2020, this is an immense achievement.

Thank you so much to all your pupils, their families, and your staff for the generous
donations to our foodbank - it is hugely appreciated.

Best wishes,

IRY

Tonye Philemon

Tottenham Foodbank manager



